
Commits to investing in
First Nations-led youth
diversion programs

Commits to raising the
age of criminal
responsibility to 14

Commits to not
lowering the age any
further

Yes

Unclear

Yes

Brian
Manning



Robyn
Cahill

Commits to investing in
First Nations-led youth
diversion programs

Commits to raising the
age of criminal
responsibility to 14

Commits to not
lowering the age any
further

Unclear

No

No



Greg
Dickson

Commits to investing in
First Nations-led youth
diversion programs

Commits to raising the
age of criminal
responsibility to 14

Commits to not
lowering the age any
further

Yes

Yes

Yes



Leah Potter 

Commits to investing in
First Nations-led youth
diversion programs

Commits to raising the
age of criminal
responsibility to 14

Commits to not
lowering the age any
further

Independent

Unclear

Unclear

Unclear

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.couriermail.com.au%2Fnews%2Fnational%2Fcasuarina-byelection-independent-candidate-george-mamouzellos-pretended-to-be-a-pharmacist-in-a-viral-shock-campaign%2Fnews-story%2F313269d0c4d07406f75b222802701942&psig=AOvVaw0Kvv3q7YeMXYneu2wOILw9&ust=1723511474916000&source=images&cd=vfe&opi=89978449&ved=0CBQQjhxqFwoTCNje4dyi7ocDFQAAAAAdAAAAABAJ


Janey
Davies

Commits to investing in
First Nations-led youth
diversion programs

Commits to raising the
age of criminal
responsibility to 14

Commits to not
lowering the age any
further

Independent

Unclear

Unclear

Unclear


